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As approved Alternate Acoustics Advisor for the Sydney Metro City & Southwest project, I have 
reviewed and provided comment on the Construction Noise and Vibration Management Plan for 
Waterloo Integrated Station Development works, as required under A27 (d) of the project 
approval conditions (SSI 15-7400). The management plan also includes the Noise and Vibration 
component of the Construction Monitoring Program required by the approval. 

My colleague Dave Anderson reviewed and commented on previous revisions, and endorsed 
Revision F. Subsequent revisions G, H and 0 of the plan were updates to address DPIE 
comments, to a DPIE approved version. Rev 0.1 incorporated minor edits as part of an annual 
review. I reviewed and had no comments on Rev 0.1. The current version Rev 0.2 is a finalised 
document.  

I endorse Rev 0.2 of the Construction Noise and Vibration Management Plan for Waterloo 
Integrated Station Development works. I also endorse the Noise and Vibration component of the 
Construction Monitoring Program that is included in the Plan. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Dave Anderson, City & Southwest Acoustic Advisor 


